
 

English Language Teacher 
 

Bishopstrow College requires a full time English Language Teacher to deliver a range of English language courses onsite 
to students aged from 7 to 17 years old.   
 
Bishopstrow College 
 
Bishopstrow College is an international boarding school offering English language and academic pathway programmes 
to prepare international students, aged 7-17, for entry into mainstream boarding schools. 
 
English language teachers provide tuition in Cambridge English exams such as Key, Preliminary and First, as well as in 
Common Entrance assessment preparation and content and language integrated learning modules. Teachers act as 
tutors, working with students to set academic targets and supporting learners in meeting them. Teachers also take on 
a significant responsibility for the safeguarding and welfare of students.  As such, the role of English language teacher 
at Bishopstrow College is very demanding, yet rewarding in many ways. 
 
Experience and Qualifications 
 
We require a degree level qualification and a CELTA or equivalent qualification as a minimum.  Applicants must be able 
to demonstrate good organisational skills, precision in lesson planning and confident, enthusiastic classroom delivery. 
Experience of teaching Cambridge English exams is desirable, as is experience of working in a busy department where 
expectations of both students and teachers are high.  
 
Terms 
 
Permanent, Full-Time. 
 
Specific days of work will be determined at interview.  Additional hours of work may become available throughout the 
term in the form of holiday cover teaching.  Teaching will take place on the College site.   
 
Remuneration: Up to £33,835 per annum. 
 
Lunch is provided free of charge on days of work.  
 
Application Process 
 
If you would like further information please contact the College directly by email at: recruitment@bishopstrow.com 
 
All placements are subject to enhanced DBS clearance.  
 
The College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 


